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March 19, 2023 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I would like to provide the highest evaluation of UroCare hospital, based upon my experience 
working there.  I participated in the Second International Workshop on Bladder Exstrophy in 
Kampala, hosted at UroCare.  This was a hands-on workshop, involving live surgical 
teaching. The organization and quality of the event was outstanding. 
 
The Educational level of the experience was very well done.  The talks were well organized, 
and were broadcast remotely as well as on site. There was ample time for questions. All 
audience levels were addressed.  
 
The surgical facilities were also top-notch.  Anesthesia, equipment, assistance, and after-care 
were all provided at a high level to provide good results for the children.  Patient experience 
was always the first concern.  All members of the UroCare team worked together to be sure of 
good results.  
 
The city of Kampala is fortunate to have such a high-quality surgical hospital, advancing 
specialty care to international levels. 
 
 
Please contact me with any further questions or clarifications. 

 
Respectfully, 

 

  
Paul Sponseller MD 
Professor and Head, Pediatric Orthopaedics 
Johns Hopkins Medical Institutions  
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